
 

DEPARTMENT OF PHARMACEUTICAL ENGIEERING 

PARTICIPATION IN OCEAN DAY CELEBRATION REPORT 

The faculty and students of the department of Pharmaceutical Engineering has 

participated in the ocean day celebration Organized by the chennai snake park trust and VGP 

marine kingdomon 8th June 2023. The department apart from providing knowledge also inculate 

students to be a responsible citizen by exposing to them  about the calamities happening to the 

mother nature like ocean ,marine and forest animals by the way of modernization and how they 

may play a part in preserving such resources. 

 

 

 

  



The workshop is an eye opener for biodiversity conservation through eco-tourism were in 

the experts blazed their experience with forest, wildlife and tourism. The participants were 

divided into group to explore and to have lively interactions. 

 

 

 

The participants were then taken for a tour to marine kingdom, it was a visual treat to all to see 

more than 10000 variety of fishes and everyone enjoyed the visit. 
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